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During the week of March 31 – April 4, 2025, Salome Gavashelishvili, a representative of the 

Caucasus University School of Business, was at Kodolanyi Janos University, Hungary, as part of 

the Erasmus+ administrative staff mobility. 

During the visit, the participant had the opportunity to meet with representatives of the 

university administration and discuss opportunities for strengthening bilateral cooperation. It is 

also worth noting the meeting with a representative of the Business School of the partner 

university, during which they discussed student mobility issues and shared information about 

their working styles and experiences. 

In addition, the participant had the opportunity to attend a lecture from the Faculty of Business 

— “Sustainable Development” — and become acquainted with different techniques and 

methods of conducting a lecture. 

This type of mobility fully serves the goals of the Erasmus+ program — to promote international 

experience sharing, cultural exchange, and professional development in the field of higher 

education. 


